The Kimdra Smith —~Webster Scholarship Award

The Ministry of Education is accepting applications for the Kimdra Smith-Webster Scholarship.
This scholarship is made possible by the Colgate Black Leadership Network and developed in
memory of Mrs Smith-Webster’s successful scientific and professional contribution in the
United States and her business initiative in her home country of Anguilla.

The Scholarship is a one-time award of US$2,500 for those pursuing tertiary level education.
Preference will be given to applicants studying in the field of Science. Applications can be
obtained from the government website at www.gov.ai Additionally applications are available at
the Ministry of Social Development, the Department of Education, the Careers Unit at the
Albena Lake-Hodge Comprehensive School and the Department of Public Administration.
Completed applications should be submitted to the Ministry of Social Development c/o Dr.
Bonnie Richardson-Lake or emailed to bonnie.lake@gov.ai
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